

Deer Park Tennis Club Inc.

Newsletter - October 2014

Club Celebration Party - December 6th

Celebrate another successful year on Saturday December 6th, 2014 from 6.30pm with a club function which is being catered for this year.

Please RSVP no later than Sunday, November 23rd (print out an RSVP form from our website www.deerparktc.com and hand to a committee member at social tennis on Tuesday or Sunday evenings between 7:00pm and 9:00pm).

The cost is \$5 for members and \$15 for non-members. Great door prizes!

Melbourne Cup Challenge - November 1st and November 4th

The club will be running another in-house tournament in early November – Saturday, November 1st for the junior events (morning) and the senior singles events (afternoon), Tuesday, November 4th for the senior doubles events (evening).

Entry forms are available from the club website and from the trays in the clubhouse.

Entries close on Tuesday, October 28th at 7:30pm – don't be late!

NSJTA (junior) competition registrations for next season - closing soon

We'll be organising the teams for next season's NSJTA (junior) competition very soon.

Registration forms are available from the club website and from the trays in the clubhouse.

Registrations close on Saturday, November 1st.

NSNTA (senior) competition registrations for next season

Registration forms for next season's NSNTA (senior) competition will be out soon – keep an eye on the club website for the registration forms. Registrations will close in late November / early December.

We're hoping to be able to field 2 mixed teams this time, so if you're interested in playing mixed doubles on Wednesday nights, please let us know!

Spring Allcourt Challenge

We had another successful in-house tournament in early October with 23 players in the junior events (3 events) and 17 players in the senior events (3 events).

Players from Deer Park, Taylors Lakes, Strathmore, Keilor and Green Gully Tennis Clubs all took part.

Congratulations to the winners: Peter V (junior open singles), Phi N (junior open singles consolation), Julian S (Boys Group B Singles), Shanelle S (Girls Singles), Tracey N (Girls Singles Consolation), Chris W (Mens Open Singles), Nicholas E & Mat I (Mens Open Doubles), Nick H & Jeffery H (Mens Open Doubles Consolation) and Adriana E & Nicholas E (Mixed Open Doubles).

Trophies and prizes will be handed out at the club celebration party in December.

Incentive Program - save \$\$\$ on your membership!

We're introducing an exciting new way for you to save on your membership fees.

If you introduce 1 brand new member to the club, we'll give you a credit towards your next embership renewal, if you introduce 2 new members, it'll be 2 credits and so on.

If you introduce enough new members, your next membership renewal could be free!

if you have a friend who's interested in playing tennis, why not bring them along to social tennis for starters? Conditions apply - if you'd like more details, see Shane or Chris at social tennis.

Social Tennis - Tuesday and Sunday evenings from 7:00pm

What a great way to practice your game with other members from our club in a fun and social environment! Why not bring a friend and introduce them to our great game of tennis?

Have a hit with other members.

The cost for members is \$5 if we turn on the lights. The cost for non-members is \$10.

Ongoing working bee - everyday!

During the year members are asked to ensure that the facilities maintain their excellent condition. We achieve this by members doing some work every time they use the facilities.

We have some weeds that need to be pulled out around the club, especially around the club buildings and shed, and up around the courts, including court 4 fence line near the kinder.

Please take 10 minutes of your visit to pull out some weeds and do some general clean up.

Please don't leave it to the same people to look after your club.

We have some tools available at social tennis if you want to help! Just ask!

Send Us Your Email Address - if you received this via Aust Post then we need it!

Have we got your current email address so we can send news to you via email? Please send us an email to secretary@deerparktc.com so we can keep in touch better!

Outstanding membership or competition fees?

Please send your cheque or money order to

PO Box 2069, Brimbank Central, Deer Park VIC 3023.

Please support our club so that we can continue to provide you with better tennis facilities.

Who knows, maybe courts 7 & 8 are just around the corner?

Keeping up with the news

Our website is <u>www.deerparktc.com</u> – check it regularly for general news, club events, competition updates and everything Deer Park Tennis Club-related.

We're also on Facebook – search for Deer Park Tennis Club Inc

And we're on **Twitter** too - **Y** @DeerParkTC (Deer Park Tennis)

Yours in tennis ... Committee, Deer Park Tennis Club Inc.